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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing Society 

 
Dear Parent / Guardian 

 
With reference to the information on last weeks newsletter regarding parking. Unfortunately, the 
University of Cumbria have had to withdraw their offer of our parents being able to use their carpark. 
This comes into force this Friday 7th March 2025. 
 
Obviously, this will cause more congestion at the start and end of the school day but please remember 
we do operate our free Breakfast Bar from 8.00am. All children can attend: EYFS & KS1 children need 
to be accompanied by an adult; KS2 children can attend independently, but please be aware there will 
be no staff member to ‘care’ for the children and staff will only be there to serve breakfast. Entrance to 
the Breakfast Bar is via the main office. Please note there will be no entrance to the Breakfast Bar after 
8.20am. 
 
Other gates will be opened at 8.30am as normal.  
 
Another option to try and help ease the congestion is to encourage our older children to be more 

independent and walk to school either from home or by being dropped off further away from school. 
 
We are asking our parents to park responsibly and not on double yellow lines and the zigzags outside 
school. This not only causes problems for our crossing patrol when trying to do their job but more 
importantly it makes it unsafe and dangerous for our children crossing the road.  
 
The University of Cumbria will still have the parking attendants patrolling the area and if parents are 
found dropping off or parking on the driveway, they will take photos and PCN notices will be issued. If 
parents continue to offend then their details will be passed onto the Police.  
 
Many thanks for your support.  
 
 
 

 
Jo Banks 
Headteacher 
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